
Hello Everyone, hope everyone has been enjoying the new year 2021. Can you believe it is already 
February?  

During the month of February, children will be discussing Love and Friendship. Not only is it the 
month of Friendship and Love, but it is also Black History Month. A perfect combination to learn about 

being kind to one another, how every shade of skin is beautiful, about different cultures and how 
everyone is special. 

Please pay attention to posts on ProCare or handouts from teachers because your child might be 
celebrating Friendship day in their classroom and, fun family projects may be assigned as well. If your 

child's classroom is celebrating, and you plan on bringing some treats, remember that All items the 
are brought in must be pre-packed and in their original bag or box. If it is a food item, remember it 

must be sugar free and healthy.

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
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• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 

Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 

able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 

ideas, updates and/or highlights.

• Teachers and parents are also able to message through the app 

(Responses may not be immediate since they attend to the 

students, if its an emergency, please dial in directly)

• If you are having issue with the app, please contact Ms. 

Norma at::    

(847) 475-1467 EXTENSION 16 or via email at 

Norma@toddlertownevanston.com. 

• The ability to pay your tuition through the app has 

not been enabled yet, the engineers continue 

working on that, as soon as we receive any updates, 

we will let everyone know!

• Look Out for our Monthly newsletter through the 

ProCare app

• Look Out for closures or special events in the 
ProCare app.

KEEP IN MIND!
Please keep your child(ren) home if they have any 
symptoms which include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore throat, muscle pain, 
green mucous, loss of taste or smell and if you have left 

the USA or have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can NOT 
enter the school.

Tuition Reminders

Please Don’t forget that payments 
must be made on the 1st & 15th of 

every month. On the first you either 

pay full tuition, or half, if you pay 

only half on the 1st, you have until 

the 15th to pay the other half. Late 

fees will be applied for no payments 

after the first and also to unpaid 

balances after the 15th. 

Reminders!

• Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes. 

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before dropping 

off your child. Teachers are ready to 

scan and re-take temperature. 

TTDC will be closed on 

Monday the 15th of 

February in 

observance of 

Presidents day.
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January was so much fun! We had a great time learning about the science behind winter and Snow. We also learned 

about Martin Luther King Jr. and about his dream. Children promised to change the world for better and were very 

enthusiastic to share their dreams for the future world.

In February we will learn about dental health, and Dr. Seuss. We will continue focusing on writing letters/numbers 

and sounding out the letters. Children are enjoying when the teacher spells out their names while taking 

attendance. 

If the weather permits (hopefully) we will try to go out to play; parents, please send your child with warm jacket, 

snow pants, gloves, hat and boots. Our children don’t want to miss the snow fun.☺

We also want to welcome Ms. Brenda this month! 

Email: (Ms. Jaya) Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com

(Ms.Brenda) Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach both of us at Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Ms. Jaya and Ms. Brenda
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Greetings!

Welcome to the month of  February! Throughout this month, we will continue to engage and 

wrap our Ice and Snow unit. Our students have been having so much with this unit. They have 

been engaging in activities that involved all their five senses. I would hate to wrap up the unit, 

but it will eventually come to an end this month. 

Towards the end of  the month, we will introduce our students to our Friendship unit. In this 

unit, students will learn characteristics of  being good friends. We will also continue to enforce 

social distancing and washing hands. Please feel free to contact Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa if  

you have any questions. 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at 
Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com or Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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We sure had fun last month with our clothes study, we learned about all types of clothes for all different 

weather, we categorized different clothes, and learned new terms on naming certain features of clothes.  We even 

created some silly socks! 

Since this is the season of love, I think that the month of February will be the perfect time to talk about the 

importance of friendship and showing love by being kind to one another. We will include new vocabulary words for 

each new focus each week. (Letter, Number, Shape, Color)  

We will be celebrating Friendship Day in our classroom.  Our Friendship party will be held on Friday the 12th. We will 

pass out our friendship cards to each other and have sweetheart activities.  We will make custom made cards for our 

friends. If you wish to bring cards or goodies for your child to share, you are more than welcome to bring all the items in 

closed packages, and we will distribute them in the classroom for all the students.  Try to bring items earlier in the week 

so I can have them ready by that Friday.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at: Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Dial 847-475-1467 Ext. 13!

-Ms. Carina and Ms. Daulat
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

HELLO FAMILIES! We are now approaching the second month of the year! FEBRUARY! 💕

Entering the month, we will be learning about BLACK HISTORY in honor of BLACK HISTORY MONTH. Parents 

that would like to participate and bring something that represents African American Culture for our classroom 

are welcomed to do so!

February is DENTAL HEALTH MONTH. For our second week, we will be encouraging the bumblebee room to 

become aware of dental hygiene and how important it is to keep our teeth nice and clean!

We will be celebrating LOVE AND FRIENDSHIP on our third week.  We will be hosting a Friendly pizza party the 

14th and we would love for parents to participate. A list of goodies that can be brought will be provided but 

REMEMBER NO SUGAR! 💕 Children are encouraged to wear PINK, RED, OR WHITE for this day.

Finally, on our last week, we will be introducing patterns and rhymes with a little help from DR. SEUSS! 

As you see, this month brings us a lot of exciting topics!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at  Jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by 

Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12

Thank you all again,

…stay warm, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Vanessa
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